
 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: EMPLOYEE HEALTH CLINIC UPDATE 
 
DATE: April 21, 2015 
 
______________________________________________________________________  
 
The District has been evaluating the feasibility of an Employee Health Clinic and will 
provide an update regarding next steps. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

************************ 
 

No specific action is required by the Board of Trustees 
 
 

************************ 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Tom Crowe,      Brian J. Moersch, 
Superintendent of Schools    Chief of Staff 
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